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Raccoon Valley Bank in conjunction with the Perry Community School District, has 
set up deposit accounts in support of the victims of the tragic shooting at Perry 
High School on Thursday, January 4.  

  
The Perry Community School District will be managing all the funds in these 
accounts. Monetary donations can be made by mailing a check to Raccoon Valley 
Bank, or by stopping in at one of the bank's branches in Perry, Grimes, Dallas 
Center, or Adel. Two accounts have been established: one for the Community, 
Family, and Student Fund, and one dedicated to the family of 11-year-old victim, 
Ahmir Jolliff.  

Please make all checks Payable to Perry Community School District. Add which 
fund (The Community or Ahmir Jolliff) to the check's memo line to designate which 
account you are donating to.  If there is no designation on a check, the funds from 
that check will be deposited into the Community, Family, & Student Fund account.   

Checks can be mailed to:  

Raccoon Valley Bank  
Attention: Deposit Operations 
P.O. Box 129  
Perry, IA 50220  

  
Raccoon Valley Bank would like to convey its heartfelt condolences for the sixth-
grade student who was killed, high school principal Dan Marburger, the other four 
students, two school staffers currently recovering from their injuries, their families, 
and the entire Perry Community.  
 


